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New vests are now available for the Campaign for People with Intellectual Disabilities (CPID) 

through the Supreme website.  Councils are encouraged to buy the new vests but may continue 

to use the old-style yellow and red aprons or blue vests. 

 

The new vest features two large pockets on the front as well as the new slogan for the 

campaign – “Helping People with Special Needs”.  The new slogan strives to promote all the 

tremendous work done with the CPID, while also being an option for other related programs 

such as “Special Olympics”, “Mass for People with Special Needs” or any program/initiative 

intended for Helping People with Special Needs!  Please note, this new slogan does not replace 

the official name of the initiative – “Campaign for People with Intellectual Disabilities”. 

 

The new vests can be purchased on knightsgear.com and searching for CPID.  Here you will be 

able to select the size and quantity of vests you would like to order. 

 

Thank you for all the hard work and time that you, your councils and Brother Knights have and 

continue to dedicate to Helping People with Special Needs! 


